
Technology Report 

October, 2011 

 

This month in technology we have assisted many teachers with printer settings, program installs, 
computer troubleshooting, etc.  We have also worked on the following  projects: 

• Updating Mimio software throughout the district. 
• Installing and training of Education City at OES 
• Updating and training teachers on Project Share. 
• Assisting reading teachers at OES with Read Naturally installs. 
• Time Clock Issues and updates. 
• Updating and maintaining web page including information about redistricting, and 

creating a technology webpage that continually updates helpful links and information for 
faculty and the community. 

• Assisting the District Testing Coordinator with DMAC setup and hardware and scanning 
issues. 

• Renewing district annual Microsoft School License and contract. 
• Assisting Ms. Carrasco in the move from OES to OHS Secretary 
• Getting second serving line set up at OHS Cafeteria. 
• Vernier hardware and software install at OHS for Science. 
• Gathering information for lease/purchase of computers and equipment for teachers and 

students. 
• Attending several trainings on integrating ipads and personal digital devices on our 

network and access to our servers. 
• Setting up district wide student polling with Einstruction “clicker” devices and Which 

includes Mobi interactive tablets and each core teacher receiving ExamView software 
and member account to CPS online. 

• Working with Ms. Clayton at OMS training on library and the marquee software. 
• IP Phones for each classroom at OMS and OHS have arrived and we are in the process of 

installing those in classrooms. 
• Assist with Distance Learning for dual credit students and scheduling distance learning 

opportunities with teachers and students.  

We continue to support teachers and students in questions and technology training issues. 


